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Building & Planning Division

ZONING NOTICE

A public hearing will be held by the Town of Wright Planning Commission on Thursday, March 28t at
7:00 P.M. in the Wright Town Hall, Council Chambers, at 395 Lariat Way, Wright, Wyoming for the
purpose of hearing a re-zoning request for a portion of the SEY, SW" and NW'4, Section 33, T44N,
R72W. The applicant has requested the property currently zoned R-3 (Rural Residential) to be re-zoned
LI (Light Industrial District).

Anyone having an interest in the property should attend the meeting.

Megan Nelms, AICP
Acting Town of Wright Planner
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